From: Chris JacksonP
Sent: 07 November !

To: Planning
Subject: OBJECTION to application 2016/5625/P

T am resident at 3 Stedham Place, with a clear view of this site. T object to this application.

The chimneys should not have been approved for removal, and the addition of replica
chimneys was a small consolation. It is unacceptable that the replica chimneys will also now
be omitted.

There is a clear history of piecemeal development at this address, which is the subject of
several complaints and freedom of information requests. This application follows the
standard pattern of this developer to request elements of a materplan piece by piece. This is
totally unacceptable to the community, in which the developer plays no positive part
whatsoever.

Turge Camden to refuse this application, and require the replica chimneys to be added as per
the approved application.



